VAL R. REESE & ASSOCIATES, Inc.

CONSULTING GEOLOGISTS

PHONE CHAPEL 3-3569 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICo

April 25, 1961

LOBBY OF SIMMS BUILDING

Mr. Emery Arnold t
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission LF
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Attached is gas-oil ratio on the Byrd 1-23,
located in the NE/4 of Section 23, T-24N, R-7W, in
the Devils Fork Field, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
The results of this ratio indicate that this well's
classification has changed from gas to oil. Also
attached is a Form C-128 showing the new acreage
dedicated to this well. At the present time, the
oil produced from this well is 40.3° API gravity.
As provided in Case 2049, Special Rule 9-D, we re-
quest that this well be classified as an oil well,
and an allowable be assigned.

Yours very truly,
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